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5th  May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 

Shakespeare Explorer Drama Workshop 
 
We are very excited to be able to inform you that to complement Year 6’s visit to the Lion King at the 
theatre, that they will be taking part in workshops that bring to life of story of Shakespeare’s Hamlet 
on the 24th May in school. The story of Hamlet inspired the storyline behind the Lion King.   
 
Established in 2006, Theatre Workout have collaborated in over 30 leading West End plays and 
musicals to-date, delivering training and masterclasses to actors and actresses of all ages and 
experience. 
 
Across the day of the 24th May, pupils will be treated to a bespoke workshop at school, learning 
about Hamlet and how it influenced the story of The Lion King. The children will be taught about 
aspects of theatre and performance, including acting and the art of storytelling. The session will be 
led by highly trained professionals on how to bring to life their creativity though the art of acting. 
 
The cost of this workshop is covered in the £20.00 payment for the school events for this academic 
year. Please settle this amount as soon as possible, if your payment is still outstanding. 
 
We hope that your child enjoys this fantastic opportunity.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Miss Reid                  Mr Hewett 
 

Mrs J. Ball             Mr. P. Hewett  
Year 6 Leader             Assistant Headteacher  

 


